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prayer requests: 
 

* New meetings for 2019-2020 

* Churches to support us 

* Olena's green card application 

* Safety in travels 

* Vehicle/trailer maintenance 

* Health 

* 

 

 

November, 2019 

 

"Mommy, I want to be a missionary when I grow up, 

said a boy to his mom. Where, son? Germany, the 

most Godless place on earth. They really need Jesus". 

They do listen! You cannot be too young or too old for God to 

burden your heart with a call to go! What an encouragement to 

hear such a report at the end of a missions conference! This mom 

was so excited to know that he was listening and was looking 

forward to seeing how God will use his desire in the future. We 

rejoice in knowing that God is at work and He is using us on 

deputation.  

Three months are behind us. October was a busy month for us. 

We have been on the road more than at home. God is good! He 

kept us safe over the many miles! Our travels have taken us to 

see precious saints in Maryland, Indiana, New York, Illinois, 

Ohio and Pennsylvania. We have made many new friends and 

were surprised to know how really small this world is by meeting 

so many people we have connections with. We strive to be a 

blessing and every church God led us to has been such a blessing 

to us.  

November and December have a number of openings that we 

would like to be filled. God keeps adding meetings for the next 

year. To Him be the glory! 

As God is working, Satan is not happy with it. We have had 

some issues with the fridge in the trailer, oxygen sensors in a car 

and health problems. But God is in control and the Lord of all. 

He does take care of us in these situations as well and builds our 

trust in Him. Thank you for keeping us in your prayers.  

We are looking forward to many more churches to visit to share 

our burden and minister to others here in the States.  

For the souls in Germany 

,  

 


